Spring Term in Year 5

It was an unusual start to the spring term. However, through Remote Learning and returning to the
classroom, Year 5 have continued to take part in a range of fun and enriching activities. The children
have worked so hard completing work at home and on their return to school. Their Home Learning
Books are amazing and it is great to see how mature and independent they have become. | am so
proud of them all.

Well done Year 5!

Here are some of the highlights:

World Book Day - Year 5 participated in live discussions with famous authors including: Kwame
Alexander, Catherine Johnson and Daniel Mordon.

International Day - Year 5 took part in numerous activities such as cooking food from different
countries and researching countries in South America.

PSHE- The Year 5 Puberty Talk was held virtually by the School Nurse discussing how bodies change
as we grow.

Science Day - The theme for Science Day was “Innovation”

RE Making Easter Gardens- The children designed their own gardens to represent the
Season of Easter.

DT Cooking - The children thoroughly enjoyed completing their cooking challenge of

making Hot Cross Buns.

| wish you all a very Happy Easter and look forward to seeing you all in the summer term.

Mrs Wilson



